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OUR 2017/2018 FINANCIAL YEAR
Over the past couple of years, we’ve operated at a surplus. The Board made a 
strategic decision to run a deficit in 2017/18 to set us up for future financial growth. 

Investment in both our IT system and new premises has also had an impact on the bottom line for 
2017/18, while significantly improving our outlook. Some of this deficit is from writing off depreciation 
in this year, instead of over a period of years for our existing IT system. Our new premises will save 
us $100,000 a year and our new IT system will cost significantly less to maintain and develop in the 
coming years. While 2017/18 is in a managed deficit, we aim to break even again in 2018/19 and then 
start to replenish reserves from there.
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